
 

Yeah!!!!!  It’s Back to School time!   

We are excited to have new and returning students and families back at 
Cedarbrae! 

We know many families are preparing Back to School Supplies.  Here is a unique 
list for you to consider….. 

Library Card (and plan to visit the local Albert McCormick branch every other 
day). 

Board Games – these are great at supporting children in Literacy, Math, 
Patience, and Problem-Solving 

Puzzles – these are great toys to help spatial awareness, patience, and visual 
perspective 

Indoor/Outdoor Shoes – your student will need a pair for both indoors and 
outdoors.  This will help keep our school clean, and your children safe. 

Box of Tissues – many classes will ask students to bring in a box of facial tissue.  
This will come in handy during seasonal colds! 

Finally….prepare students for “Back to School” by starting the routine of 
bedtime a little earlier each day.  This will help the transition back to the 
morning routine of school.  

 


